
 

 

Redditch Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
22nd July 2010 

Item 7:  Bus Pass Scheme:  County Provision – Update 
 

The following questions were proposed by members of the Redditch Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee for the consideration of Officers from Worcestershire County 
Council on the subject of the Concessionary Bus Pass Scheme at a meeting on 14th 
July 2010.  Answers to these questions should provided during the course of a 
meeting of the Committee on 22nd July.  Members may then ask further, subsidiary 
questions based on the answers provided by Officers. 
 
 
1) Why should Worcestershire County Council not guarantee to continue to 

provide the same standard of service as that which is currently provided in 
Redditch? 

 
2) How much would be saved financially if pre-9.30 a.m. travel is not provided for? 
 
3) What would be the social costs involved in any cuts to the service? 
 
4) Why can there not be a different approach to the delivery of the concessionary 

scheme in each of the districts? 
 
5) What would be the impact on the overall level of service of any changes? 
 
 


